
 

Year 2 Newsletter  
 

 

Hello and welcome to the second edition 

of year 2 newsletter. We have been so 

excited to be back at school and the 

children have come back fully rested. Both 

classes worked extremely hard last term 

and have a great attitude to learning. The 

children are keen to explore our new topic 

learning about Roald Dahl and have 

thoroughly enjoyed our non-fiction text 

about Storm Unicorns. 

Homework 

English, Maths and Spellings will be given 

out on a Friday. 

Both English and Maths are due in on 

Wednesday.  Please sign the book once 

your child has completed it and worked no 

longer than 20 minutes on each piece of 

work. 

Spellings should be learnt for a test on 

Thursday. 

Children should also be doing daily reading 

and times tables practice. 

P.E kits should be worn into school on 

Wednesday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum for the Spring 

Term 
 

Maths - money, shape, 

fractions, problem solving and 

reasoning skills. 

 

English – Non-fiction report 

about a storm unicorn. 

Narrative writing about Charlie 

and the Chocolate Factory. 

 

Science – Living things and 

their habitats. 

 

Topic – Roald Dahl 

 

P.E. - Gymnastics and Dance.  

 

Art – Quentin Blake, illustrator 

of Roald Dahl books. 

 

Computing- Understand 

algorithms and develop 

research skills. 

 

R.E. – Buddhism.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


